
From: gmemery@floydlawfirm.net
To: County Administrative Office
Subject: Traffic Light at F and Oak
Date: Thursday, February 25, 2021 10:10:35 AM

Good morning.  While there is a significant amount of traffic traveling north and
south on F Street, it is my opinion that the intersection of F and Oak Streets does
not necessitate a traffic light.  Most of the traffic travels on F Street, and the
majority of the traffic on Oak Street is that which travels to Oak from G and H
Streets to get to F Street.  I live at 3917 F Street, which is one house from the
corner of Oak and F.  If there is a traffic light installed at that intersection, with all
the traffic on F Street, it will become nearly impossible to leave my residence
because traffic will either be stopped at the light or traveling through on a green
light.  This would create quite a burden for me as with the other residents who live
close to the intersection at Oak and F Street.
 
Thank you for your consideration.
 
Sincerely,
 
Gina M. Emery
 
Gina M. Emery, CCLS, Paralegal
FLOYD LAW FIRM
819 Seventh Street
Eureka CA 95501
707-445-9754 Telephone
707-445-5915 Facsimile
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